December 3, 2001

Mr. Carl E. Burleson ;
Director of Environment and Energy
Federal Aviation Administration

800 Independence Ave., S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20591

Re: Invitation To Attend LAX/Community Noise Roundtable Meeting
Dear Mr. Burleson:

| would like to thank you and Administrator Garvey for your letter dated November 8,
2001 responding to the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable’s position on ICAO’s CAEP 5
aircraft noise standards.

The members of the Roundtable have asked me to extend an invitation to you to attend
our next regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday evening, January 9, 2002 starting
at 7:00 PM to discuss this issue. The meeting will be held at LAX in the Los Angeles
World Airports (LAWA) Samuel Greenberg Board Room located in the Administration
Building.

Please RSVP to Mr. Robert Holden of LAWA at (310) 646-9640 or via email at
rholden@lawa.org. Thank you again and | hope to see you January o,

Yours truly,

%

John McTaggart, Chairperson
Mayor Pro Tem, City of Rancho Palos Verdes

cc: Roundtable Members
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